00



Himmat Singh Dhillon, Headmaster, The Lawrence School, Sanawar.

No. HM/25/

26th June, '25.

Dear Parents,

Warm greetings from Sanawar!

I trust that this finds you and your family in the best of health and circumstances.

I am sanguine that our students must be happy, healthy and enjoying their summer vacations.

This is to wholeheartedly recommend the Quality Summer Funcamp to you for the benefit of your dear children. This is an inspiring initiative by the National Board for Quality Promotion, QCI, which brings together Quality education and creative learning.

Please find below an extract from the Message of Shri Sanjay Kumar, IAS, Secretary, Department of School Education & Literacy, Ministry of Education, Government of India, and the Chairman of our Board of Governors, on the Quality Summer Funcamp:

"In today's fast-changing world, helping children understand and appreciate Quality and Excellence from an early age is key to building a stronger, brighter India.

This Funcamp goes beyond traditional learning, cultivates curiosity, nurtures creativity, and instils the values of Quality and distinction in our young minds. I urge every child to explore, create, and embrace this opportunity with enthusiasm, because every small step taken today shapes the future of tomorrow."

Let every parent encourage their dear children to benefit from this excellent opportunity!

Many thanks for your great help and support, as always!

With kind regards,

Hux Sad

Himmat Singh Dhillon,

Headmaster.

A Member of the Indian Public School Conference, Round Square, BSA, U.K., Head's Conference, U.K. & BSA Color Sanawar-173202, District Solan, Himachal Pradesh, India Tel : 01792-261208/261209/261229, E-mail : office@sanawar.edu.in, Website : www.sanawar.edu.in













